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I strongly oppose any new tax as our Government has proven they lack 

accountability in spending.  Studying speed bumps and sneaking in amendments is 

another slap in the face to our citizens.  I highly encourage ODOT to audit their 

spending, quit spending on homeless issues, and hold the Govenor accountable to 

her self created problem of homeless socialism programs.  Oregon needs to be 

turned around.  Our state is going down the toilet fast.  


